
 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 

Application for Grant funding for TN Law Enforcement 

Hiring, Training, and Recruitment Program 

 

 

1) Who: Mt. Juliet Police Department 

2) What: The State of Tennessee is currently offering a grant to support recruitment and 

retention bonuses for newly hired police officers. Application for the grant is 

submitted from the City, and it allows funding to be available on a case-by-case 

basis if the new officer is hired to meet such requirements and benchmarks. 

3) When: Immediately 

4) Where: Mt. Juliet City Limits 

5) Why: This grant is provided to assist with hiring and recruitment. 

6) Costs: N/A 

7) Line Item: N/A 

 

Staff Recommendation: Chief James Hambrick has provided a positive recommendation 

Prepared by: Capt. Tyler Chandler 

 

 


